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4th September 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

YEAR 6 PGL RESIDENTIAL PGL TRIP – ISLE OF WIGHT 

(FRIDAY 13th JUNE TO MONDAY 16th JUNE 2025) 

A provisional booking has been made to take Year 6 on a PGL multi-activity residential trip from Friday 13th June to 

Monday 16th June 2025. 

We will be staying at Little Canada, which is a PGL owned and managed centre, in the Isle of Wight. PGL is a first-

class operator with a solid reputation for organising school holidays with 50 years’ experience in the travel business. 

The weekend will include a full programme of activities, as well as evening entertainment every night. For further 

information, please visit their website at www.pgl.co.uk. 

The cost of the trip will be £300 per child for 3 nights and 4 days. Included in the price is: 

• Full board (Breakfast, Lunch & Dinner) accommodation at Little Canada (including an evening meal on Sunday 

12th and bedding) 

• Full days of PGL activities 

• Evening entertainment provided by PGL staff 

• Full comprehensive insurance 

• Coach travel for the full duration of the trip 

• Ferry crossing 

Schedule of payment will be as follows: 

Payment 1: £50 deposit due 16th September 2024 

Payment 2: £50 due 31st October  

Payment 3: £50 due 30th November 204 

Payment 4: £50 due 31st January 2025 

Payment 5: £50 due 28th February 2025 

Payment 6: £50 due 31st March 2025 

If you would like your child to take part in this trip, please log onto Parent Pay and pay the non-refundable £50 deposit by 

Monday 16th September. By paying the deposit you are committing to paying the full amount in order for your child to 

attend the PGL trip. All payments are non-refundable. There are 85 spaces available for this trip across Marish and 

Willow and it is based on a first come, first served basis.  

A parent’s information evening will be held nearer to the time of the trip. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Miss Stroud 

 


